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October 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,
Riverside will be participating in The virtual RBC Race for the Kids 2022.
The event will take place on Friday 7th October and children will be walking 1km to raise money for the Great Ormond Street Hospital Charity.

Over the course of the week, please bring in a donation of £1 to go towards the cause.

Thanks for your help.

Richard
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